
 

 

Western Chapter of the  

Michigan Occupational Therapy 

Association (MiOTA) 
2017 Summer Quarter meeting will be 

Tuesday April 11 

4:30-6:30 p.m. 

 
The WMU Graduate Center 

200 Ionia Ave SW, 4th floor Room 4004 

Grand Rapids MI 49503 

 
 Guest Speaker: Christina Hedlich, MS OTRL from 

Association for the Blindness & Visually Impaired (ABVI) 

Topic: "I've Lost My Sight, Not My Vision - Low Vision 

Strategies for OTs" 

Informal meet and greet with light snacks and refreshments served from 4:30-5:00.  

Official meeting and guest speaker from 5:00-6:00.   

Non-members welcome to attend a meeting prior to joining 

Please contact Kathryn Potter MS, OTRL to RSVP: 

kathryn.potter@baker.edu (231)777-5289 
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